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I support this Bill in its entirety. The people should have an opportunity to decide if 

vote by mail should be replaced with in person voting and the requirement of showing 

valid identification. The DMV has shown gross incompetence in its MOTOR VOTER 

registration policy and has undermined confidence in the integrity of the elections. 


